
April 2, 1980 

hank Blythe, Executive Director 
HAPBC 
P.O. 8oz 83111 
Lincloln, lfebruka 68501 

Dear llr. Blytbe: 

I would biply recoaaend tbat John Batch, a junior at 
Northern 111ch1gan University, be a partlclpaat in the 
Nati®al Indian Kedia Conference in Anaheim, California 
llay 12-14&. 

On Ojibwa from Sault Ste. Ila.rte, 111chlgan, be bu shown 
outstanding abllitiea during the put year aa editor of 
The 1'1ahnawbe Newa, A Great Lakes Indian newspaper 
publiahed by Aaerican Indian on our campus. 
I think John ·baa much potential in journali-, and would 
certainly profit by attending the 1'IMC-IV conference. 

Jamee L. Carter 
Hna Director 

(Advisor, Blahnawbe Nawa) 

JC/ch 

"' ' , 


